
 

CITRUS COLLEGE EMEMO – RECEIVED WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 13, 2021 

DATE:  October 13, 2021 
TO: Citrus College Colleagues 
FROM: Joumana McGowan, Ed.D., accreditation liaison officer and accreditation co-chair 
              Cathrine Besancon, Ph.D., art history faculty and accreditation co-chair 
RE: Accreditation Thank You 

Thank YOU for your amazing efforts and solid contributions to our ACCJC Focused Site Visit. Dr. 
Besancon and I deeply appreciate your flexibility and willingness to participate, collaborate, and help 
showcase all the wonderful work that has been and continues to be done at Citrus College. The ACCJC 
Visiting Team has certainly learned so much about our college and has felt your commitment and belief 
in our community and our college mission. We are humbled by your remarkable and steady support as 
well as your strong representation of our college to our visiting team. Here's to a successful 
accreditation visit! Go OWLS! 


